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After three years lasted participation in the project “Teaching Anthropology – means and Meanings” I can say that the last summer session achieved its goals – to provide a space for discussion on our work at the university, for presentation our research project, for meeting with resource persons and our advisors and to be able to touch the “magic” of the visual anthropology thanks to our nice friends from Astra Film Foundation in Sibiu. 


From the presentations of my colleagues that I attended in the summer I’ve learned a lot not only for their topics but also as a methodology and ways to work with students teams while doing research. I think that our experience in teaching in research and doing a research with students, combined with workshops during the year is one of the basic activities, connected with the education in anthropology and related disciplines.


Another very important achieved goal of the summer session, according to my opinion, was the opportunity to meat personally our resource persons, to discus our work in progress and to receive very helpful and fruitful help and feedback from our colleagues. 


That summer session provided me opportunities to rethink my work, my ideas, ways of teaching and also how to use visual materials in my seminars – the city of Sibiu and the hospitality of the laboratory of Visual Anthropology were very stimulating and interesting places for such kind of reflections.

Despite of the fact that I’ve missed the first half of the summer session I can say that the discussions were more focused - may be due to the fact that we know each other’s interests and work and the sessions were directed to more practical topics. That could be in our use as faculties. This summer we had more time for informal discussion and personal consultations in order to be able to prepare our final reports and papers.

I hope that the last year intersession activities will result in good articles and we will finish successfully the work of our team with Magdalena Dusheva and Petruta Mindrut. 

